
‘Let your light shine’

27th January 2023
Spring Term Newsletter 2

Dear Parents/Carers,

Messy Church
We are very pleased to say that there will be a Messy Church session in school on Thursday 16th February
from 3.15 - 4.15pm. The theme will be Shrove Tuesday and Ash Wednesday and the children will have the
opportunity to take part in a number of fun activities. If your child would like a place, please contact the school
office by admin email to book as there are a limited number of places available.

School Day
We would like to gently remind everyone that the school day begins at 08.45am and ends at 3.15pm, in
accordance with the government’s expectation that schools provide a school week of 32.5 hours. Therefore,
children should be in school and ready to begin their learning at 08.45am.  Thank you for your cooperation.

Maths at Tritlington
Your child may have brought home a password and explanatory letter for Times Tables Rockstars or Numbots.
These are resources we buy into as a school to help the children develop their fluency with numbers. Please
see the attached Maths newsletter for further information. If you have any difficulties with either of these at
home, please speak to your child’s class teacher.

On Friday 3rd February we will be taking part in the NSPCC Number Day 2023. The children will have the
opportunity to dress up and enjoy a day filled with maths activities and games, while raising money to support
the wonderful services offered by the NSPCC. We would like to invite all children to Dress Up for Digits and
wear an item of clothing with a number on in exchange for making a donation . This could be your favourite
sports top or cap, or you could be as creative as you like and design a unique T-shirt, hat or become a
human-sized calculator or dice!

Chinese New Year lunch
Gung hay fat choy!  A big thank you to Mrs Whellans for a wonderful Chinese lunch to celebrate Chinese New
Year.  The children were enthusiastic to try the foods on offer and thoroughly enjoyed themselves.

VACANCY - Lunchtime supervisor needed
We have a vacancy for a Lunchtime Supervisor for two days a week on Monday and Tuesday. If you are
interested or you know someone who may be, please contact Mrs Gray in the school office for further
information.

After School Clubs in January
The after school clubs this half term started this week. If your child wishes to attend any of our after school
clubs, please contact the school office to book a place.



Monday Football / Sports with Nathan £4 per session

Wednesday D&T / Art Club £3 per session

Friday Gymnastics Club with Mrs Williamson - PE teacher £3 per session

Dates for your Diary  -  Spring Term 1

Friday 3rd February NSPCC Number Day in school, please Dress Up For Digits with a number on your
clothes

Tuesday 7th February Safer Internet Day in school

Thursday 9th February Valentines DISCO in school - please send £3 per child in an envelope and pick up
your child at 5pm.

Thursday 16th February Messy Church 3.15 - 4.15pm

Friday 17th February Health and Wellbeing Festival Year 3 and 4 only - further information to follow

Friday 17th February Break up for half term

Monday 27th February Children return to school

Have a wonderful weekend.

Kind regards,
K Stephenson J O’Dell
Mrs Stephenson & Mrs O’Dell - Joint Headteachers


